

S C H O O L O F

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48221 4001 W. McNICHOLS O TELEPHONE 342-1000

17 March 1966

Mr. Ahmed Talaat 818 18th. Street, N.W. Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Talaat:

Thank you very much for your note notifying me that you are in this country.

I have talked with Dean Lawrence Canjar of the College of Engineering and he would like to have his students join with mine in seeing your presentation. Although our regular semester ends on April 29, we do have some students here in our cooperative edication program.

If you can make a presentation on Monday, May 9, I would appreciate this very much. Please inform me of what equipment you might require, such as slide projection equipment or movie equipment.

I shall look forward to your early reply and send you my regards in the meantime.

Sincerely yours

Bruno Leon, Dean

School of Architecture

BL:djb